
Avondale Grove Homeowners Association 
2012 Budgetary Meeting 

Nov 9, 2011 
 
 
Meeting called to order:  6:35PM 

 
Board Members Present 

Bob McConnell 
Cyndi Avender 
Drew Barthle 
 

Home Owners Present 
John Avender 
Al Causey 
Tiffany Del Valle 
 

Budget Report 
 

Proposed 2012 Budget presented by Treasurer Tiffany Del Valle. 
Motion  stated to approve budget as proposed by Cyndi 
Discussion   
Attorney Fees were increased on current budget because the monies were exceeded 
due to Non-Payments of dues 
Dues will remain $720 per year 
Motion Seconded  by Drew Barthle 
Drew and Cyndi voted in favor of the motion 
MOTION – Passed 
 

Open Forum 
 
Next Board meeting Dec 7, 6:30PM, Panera Bread 

 
Meeting Adjourned 6:42PM 


